
Draft Minutes for the January 11, 2018 for the Fluvanna County Electoral Board 

 

Catherine Hobbs, Chairman of the Electoral Board, called the meeting to order at 1:45PM, Dan Graff, 

Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, Registrar and Director of Elections were present. 

Patricia Hastings was unable to attend. 

We reviewed the Draft Minutes of the December 1, 2017 Electoral Board meeting and approved them as 

written. 

We reviewed the planned Electoral Board meeting date for February 2018 and agreed to reschedule the 

meeting to January 29th 1:30 PM. 

We discussed moving Electoral Board meetings to Fridays at 09:30AM and defining the meeting length 

as ninety minutes. We reviewed planned 2018 Electoral Board meeting dates for potential conflicts.  

We discussed the VEBA conference and who from among the Electoral Board members should attend.  

We discussed the likelihood of a primary which would occur in early June should it be necessary. 

We discussed Officer of Elections reappointments for 2018. 

Daniel Graff made a motion to adjourn the meeting, to wit: “I move we adjourn this meeting.”  It was 

seconded by Hobbs.  The vote in favor:  Hobbs, Graff.  The motion was carried.  The meeting adjourned 

at 3:10 PM. 


